

Lyon, October 26, 2015

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary General United Nations United Nations Global Compact Office 801 2nd Avenue, 2nd Floor New York, New York 10017

Lyon, October 26, 2015

**Communication on Progress Report - Grace Letter** 

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) report.

We would like to require an extension for submitting our COP report that is originally due October 31, 2015. This report is the first we draft in this respect and it is indeed a good opportunity for us to collect the relevant data and measure the outcomes regarding all activities undertaken by the School in the field of Responsible Management.

The work is currently under progress. As we made the choice to have one French and one English version, we are currently in the process of finalizing the French draft that will still will need to be translated and formatted.

We consider posting our Report on the UN Global Compact website by mid-December 2015 and we hope this deadline will be acceptable to you.

**Best regards** 

IAE LYON
Université Jean Moulin Lyon 3
Manufacture des Tabacs
6 cours Albert Thomas
BP 8242
69355 LYON CEDEX 08

Your contact : Valérie Pelazzo-Plat Executive Officer

Ph. +33 (0)4 78 78 76 64 valerie.plat@univ-lyon3.fr

Tél. +33 (0)4 78 78 70 66 iae.univ-lyon3.fr

UNIVERSITE DE LYON

Jérôme RIVE Dean,

iaelyon School of Management